
NOTICE OF WESTON DEVELOPMENT 
REVIEW BOARD HEARING 

Town of Weston and the Friends of the Weston Community 
Inc. on behalf of the Wilder Memorial Library have sub-
mitted an application to renovate and expand the existing 
Library building at 24 Lawrence Hill Road 

Sean Rotermund has submitted an application to build a 
house within the riparian setback at the corner of Lawrence 
Hill Rd and Serenity Lane. 

The Weston Development Review Board will hold a hearing 
on these applications on October 9, 2024 starting at 5:00 
PM. 

Those interested in seeing the applications, submitting 
written comments, or finding out how to attend the meeting 
online should contact the Zoning Administrator at: Town of 
Weston P.O Box 98, Weston Vt. 05161 or Zoning@westonvt.
org. 

Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. §§ 4464(a)(1)(C) and 4471(a), 
participation in this local proceeding is a prerequisite to the 
right to take any subsequent appeal. 


